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Heiser-Ertel, Lauren

From: Mark Lydon < >
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 10:36 AM
To: PLLCApplications
Subject: Confederate's Rest Cemetery

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Commissioners, 
 
I support the Commission's recent decision to not alter the Confederate monument. As a student of history and 
social justice advocate, I view recent removals of Confederate monuments with dismay since this negatively 
alters our history and the stories we tell about ourselves. 
 
Rather than removal, I encourage the installation of an additional monument or plaque that honors current 
efforts to promote equality and heal still-open wounds. The interpretive sign explaining the history of the 
graveyard and effigy mounds would be well received and can be augmented by explaining the current history of 
our time that attempts to reconcile racial discord. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
Mark 
 
Mark Lydon 

 
Marshall, WI 53559 

 







From: Bonnie Weisel
To: PLLCApplications
Subject: Confederate monument in the Forest Hill Cemetery
Date: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 4:38:57 PM

I fully support the Landmarks Commission decision to keep and preserve
the Confederate monument in the Forest Hill Cemetery. Removing the
monument is denying a part of Madison's involvement in the history of
the Civil War and the recognition of the men who lost their lives and
were buried in the Confederate Rest.

I have a share in the history of the Union and Confederate Rest. My
gggrandfather, Miles B. Hively, while serving in the Civil War, died in
March, 1864 at Camp Randall and is buried in the Union Rest.  A fairer
solution would be to add a monument to the Union Rest, so all soldiers
who gave their lives are being recognized and honored.

Thank you, Bonnie

mailto:landmarkscommission@cityofmadison.com
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Heiser-Ertel, Lauren

Subject: FW: Via Blaska's blog

From: Stu Levitan [mailto: ]  
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2018 1:12 PM 
To: Fruhling, William <WFruhling@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Fw: Via Blaska's blog 

 
Bill 
for the files  
thanks 
Stu 

On Friday, September 21, 2018 1:00 PM, mlvrstdt < > wrote: 
 

My sentiments exactly. 
 
Gary L. Kriewald says: 
September 21, 2018 at 12:34 pm 
The fact that two Union veterans saw fit to solicit contributions for a Confederate marker speaks 
volumes about how incapable we’ve become of honoring values like forgiveness, reconciliation,
or respect for our fellow man–even those who were once our enemy. The virtue-signalers who 
want this monument deleted from history are no different from Stalin’s flunkies who obliterated 
any trace of their leader’s’ enemies from the history books. The tortured “reasoning” behind 
Levitan’s statement–“Its very mass is celebratory”–reeks of the moral bankruptcy of Madison 
liberals, whose professed love of civic virtue is really a love of self above all else. 
>It’s only a matter of time before the same crew who managed to erase the names of Fredric 
March and Porter Butts from the history of UW-Madison train their sights on Van Hise (and 
every other white male whose name appears on a campus building). These fanatical ideologues 
refuse to countenance the slightest sign of deviation from the party line and are experts at 
cowing their opponents into silence. How many of these outrages have to occur before someone 
with a conscience retaliates? 
 

As a species we are not highly evolved 
 




